
Submitter: Shelby Staffenson 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB2749 

Although there may be a need for a new bridge across Columbia Boulevard in the St 

John's neighborhood, that is a local project and should not use statewide 

transportation funds. I think Portland should allocate and fund this project. Please 

vote NO on HB2749. 


